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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

20/03/2020  17:33:402020/1015/T SUPC Dear Camden Tree Officers,

I live on Kemplay road. This application should be considered in conjunction with the decision note/agreement 

related to a previous planning application (2015/4373/P) which outlined which trees should be retained and 

protected. I believe this tree was T1 and was to be protected and retained. I assume if it cannot be protected 

and retained, it will be replaced with an appropriate mature tree in the same spot so ask you urgently to please 

convert this Notice of Intent to a DD Notice as suggested by Vicki Harding. 

Many thanks
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